
Anglia Square was  
never completed. 

Additional phases were 
planned but were  

not built.

One phase would have seen shops 
placed on the southern end of the upper 
deck and a restaurant on the north side. 

Diners would have been able to look  
out over the square.

Sovereign House was to be extended to 
Pitt Street under another phase with a 
pedestrian footway linking the Square 

to St Augustine’s Street. Land for these 
additional phases was compulsorily 

purchased and buildings demolished. 
These empty areas are now used as 

surface car parks.

“At this stage it is difficult to determine 
its success and one must await the 

completion of the majority of the work.”
EDP article 22 March 1969

We’re still waiting …
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